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Advisory for Monday, Oct. 27 

 

 

NRC to Host Public Meeting on San Onofre Nuclear Plant Decommissioning 

 

 

WHAT: The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) is seeking public comment on the 

decommissioning plan submitted by Southern California Edison (SCE) for the San 

Onofre nuclear plant near San Clemente.  

 

WHEN:   6-9 p.m., Oct. 27. 

 

WHERE: Omni La Costa, 2100 Costa Del Mar Road (Poinsettia Ballroom), Carlsbad. MAP 

    

WHO: The NRC will describe the decommissioning process, including San Onfore’s 

licensing transition from operating to decommissioning status, decommissioning 

inspections and spent fuel management issues. SCE will present plans for 

decommissioning San Onofre. The NRC will take public comment at the meeting or 

via online submissions. 

 

BACKGROUND: SCE announced in June 2013 that it would retire San Onofre Units 2 and 3 and 

begin preparations to decommission the facility. SCE has established core principles 

of safety, stewardship and engagement to guide decommissioning. For more 

information about SCE, visit www.SCE.com. 

 

PARKING:  Parking is available on site. 
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http://newsroom.edison.com/
http://pbadupws.nrc.gov/docs/ML1428/ML14287A544.pdf
https://www.google.com/maps/place/2100+Costa+Del+Mar+Rd,+Carlsbad,+CA+92009/@33.0923562,-117.2661908,15z/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x80dc0ca750c961d9:0x1531f2dd813be4f
http://newsroom.edison.com/releases/southern-california-edison-announces-plans-to-retire-san-onofre-nuclear-generating-station
http://www.songscommunity.com/
http://www.sce.com/

